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Good afternoon,
 
On Wednesday, December 7, the Arts and Humanities Panel 2 of the ASC Curriculum
Committee reviewed the request for a new Certificate in Black Studies.  I am pleased to report
that the Panel unanimously approved this course proposal.  (N.B.  While this request has
already been approved by the ASCC, this e-mail serves as formal record of correspondence.)
 
The new Certificate in Black Studies will continue through the approval process.
 
Should you have any questions regarding this feedback, please do not hesitate to contact
Eugenia Romero, faculty Chair of the ASCC A&H 2 Panel (copied on this e-mail), or myself.
 
Best,
Emily
 
 

Emily K. Cody, Ph.D.
Curriculum and Assessment Assistant
ASC Curriculum and Assessment Services The College of Arts and Sciences
306 Dulles Hall, 230 Annie and John Glenn Ave., Columbus, OH 43210
614-247-9106 Office
cody.50@osu.edu / asccas.osu.edu
Pronouns: she/her/hers / Honorific: Dr.
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